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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

March 30, 2011 – New Anti-Virus Software Adopted for Iowa State 

 

IT Services now offers Microsoft Forefront Endpoint Protection for Windows computers on 

campus. The addition of Forefront renders our current arrangement with McAfee redundant, 

as both anti-virus software programs offer similar protection. Due to this duplication of 

service, all campus users are encouraged to migrate to Forefront by June 30, 2011 when our 

current license with McAfee expires. 

 

Forefront is NOT licensed for non-university-owned (personal) systems.  Other free-ware 

products are recommended (most notably Microsoft Security Essentials).  For the complete 

announcement see: 

 

http://www.it.iastate.edu/news/showitem.php?id=428  
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